
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – 1
st
 Quarter 2016, Initial 

This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 1/31/2016 

 

========= 

 

NOTICES:   
 

  1)  ASFA Board policy states that any judge who is unable to complete a scheduled assignment must 

send the judges licensing chair a written explanation within two weeks of the missed assignment.  

Please include sufficient explanation to allow an informed evaluation of the causes.  

 

  2)  Judges applying for change(s) in status should include copies of all documentation needed for the 

request.  Referring to paperwork previously submitted may cause significant delay. 

 

  3)  Please note the Judges Licensing fee is $30.00.   A copy of the Judges Handbook is included in this 

fee, to be sent to you upon application, or you may wish to purchase one for $5.00 when you begin the 

licensing process (and the $5 will be deducted).  This publication is a helpful tool that can assist you in 

becoming a better judge. 

 

    The following individuals are new Apprentice Judges.  

 

   

    The following individuals have applied for a Provisional License.  An * indicates the second publication. 

    

    * Vicki Fagre-Stroetz 

 

The following individuals have applied for a Regular License.  An * indicates the second publication.  

 

John Arvin,  Ba, W 

Justin Dannenbring, Ba, W 

     

    The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   

 

Thomas Christ,  IG, RR 

Karen Lorenzo,  Prov  -   

1030 Myna Dr. Unit 136, Ellijay, GA 30540, 973-445-5420, 

MFKLL10921@yahoo.com 

 Kent Standerford,  AB 

 
======================= 


